
Ms. Patricia Power 
Director of Services, Water Services 
Cork County Council 
Floor 5 (Tower) 
County Hall 
Carrigrohane Road 
Cork 

05 May 201 1 

Re: Acknowledgement in accordance with Regulation 25(c)( i)  of the Waste Water Discharge 
(Licensing Regulations) 2007, as amended, in respect of waste water discharge Certificate of 
Authorisation Applications in respect of Agglomerations named below 

Dear Ms. Power, 

I refer to the below referenced applications for waste water discharge certificates of 
authorisation which were received by the Agency on 23/11/2010 (and to other information in 
respect of the application received by the Agency in reply to its notificationh in accordance 
with Regulation 25(c)(ii)). As the application documentation now complies with the 
requirements of Regulation 24 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007, 
as amended, I am directed to acknowledge the following applications in accordance with 
Regulation 25(c)(i) of the Regulations: 

Reg No Water Services Authority Agglomeration Name 

A0349-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Inchigeelagh 

A0356-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Minane Bridge 

A0358-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Kilmurrv 

A0359-01 Cork County Council Southern Division Ballinagree 
A0360-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Kilmacsimon 

A0361-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Ballincurria and Lisaoold 

A0362-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Bandon IDA Laraah 

A043 1-0 1 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Coolcower 

A0434-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Annaahmore. Countv Cork 

A0437-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Courtbrack 

A0440-01 Cork County Council Southern Division Ballinspittle & Garrettstown 

A0463-01 Cork Countv Council Southern Division Clondrohid 

All the application documentation is made available for public inspection on our website 
www . epa. ie 



The Agency will issue its decision on the applications for certificates of authorisation in due 
course. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maire Buckley ’ 
Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 


